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Chief of Staff Terry Green is a native of Stem, NC in Granville County. He began his 
career with Wake County in May 1990.   
 
Chief Green has worked in numerous capacities within the Wake County Sheriff’s 
Office. After Basic Law Enforcement Training, his first assignment was as a transport 
Deputy within the Detention Division. He was then transferred and served as a Desk 
Officer for the opening of the new Wake County Public Safety Center. After serving in that 
capacity for one year, he was transferred to the Patrol Division.   
 
He later transferred to the Drugs & Vice Division. After a little time there, he was 
transferred back to the Patrol Division where he obtained the rank of Sergeant in 1998. In 
2002, he was promoted to Lieutenant. During that time, he also served as the Interim 
Director of the Sheriff’s Office Telecommunications Unit. He was promoted to Captain in 
2005, to Major in 2013 and Chief of Staff in 2018.   
 
On March 1, Chief Green will retire with over 28 years of service to the citizens of Wake 
County. 
 
In retirement, Chief Green plans to spend more time with his wife and two children. He 
looks forward to beginning this new chapter in his life.     
 
Please join me in congratulating Chief Green on his retirement.   
 
 
 


